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	                           NOTICE OF ANNUAL RECESS
       NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Alameda County Mayors’
       Conference will observe its annual recess in August. 
       The next regular business meeting of the Alameda County Mayors’

       Conference will be held on Wednesday, October 12, 2016 in Emeryville. 

       Specific details will be made available one week prior to the meeting.

       July 25, 2016
       Nancy Ortenblad
       Nancy Ortenblad

       Executive Director
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